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 IMPORTANT     NOTICE:     COVID-19 

 In  the  interests  of  the  health  &  safety  of  all  our  staff,  customers  and  contractors  and  to  try 
 and     reduce     the     spread     of     this     virus     if: 

 ●  you     have     recently     returned     from     a     high     impacted     area     or     country, 
 ●  have     a     high     temperature     and/or     a     recent     dry     cough, 
 ●  If     you     have     had     any     contact     with     anyone     with     these     symptoms, 
 ●  consider     yourself     to     be     in     a     higher     risk     group     or     if     you     are     self-isolating 

 Then  please  advise  Dobson-Grey  prior  to  any  work  being  completed.  In  line  with  Government 
 recommendations,  we  will  not  be  able  to  carry  out  any  viewings,  inspections  or  face  to  face 
 meetings     in     these     circumstances. 
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